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Wines of the World a tasty event

	Written By CITIZEN STAFF

Fine wines. Hearty beers. Tasty food. Warm evenings and great company. All coming your way to kick off summer. The Rotary

Club of Palgrave will be hosting the 21st annual Wines of the World Saturday, June 30 at the Caledon Equestrian Park and everyone

is invited.

Wines of the World will take place during the Summer Classic equestrian show. Guests will be treated to wines and beers expertly

paired with a delectable selection of hors d'oeuvres and desserts. Come observe a world class equestrian event while enjoying a

splendid evening in Palgrave.

An elegant evening is in store. Mingle with family, friends, and neighbours. Watch world-class equine athletes. Sip an Italian

cabernet sauvignon or an Argentinian Malbec.

A full 100 percent of the proceeds raised from the event are used to support projects within your community. For further information

and to purchase tickets, visitwww.rotarywow.com.
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